
From: Kevin Taylor <ohotsparky@gmail.com>
To: board@dte.coop, oc@dte.coop, ocmail@dte.org.au, assetmgmt@dte.coop,   ConFest 
Facilitators <facilitators@confest.org.au>, DTE Directors <directors@dte.coop>
Subject: Great wall slip on fire equipment
Date: Sun, 4 Apr 2021 18:11:07 +1000

Dear Directors and members

             This is how the slip on fire equipment off one of the Great
Wall's has been left for nearly two years , on the ground and in full sun .

This Easter break Andrew Wilkinson , Darrylle Ryan and myself have moved it
behind Boris , next to the battery shed .

It is now on two sleepers raised off the ground 150 mm with space to walk
around it and we have also tied a small tarp over the machinery area .

      *With love* *Kevin*   0408 772 759
                Wellbeing Rainbow
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